
Welcome back! 

It has been a real pleasure to see our school full of energy again after the summer
break. I’d like to extend a very warm welcome to all our families, especially those
joining us for the first time — we’re so pleased to have you as part of our school

community.

The children have made a fantastic start to the new academic year. It was lovely to see
everyone looking so smart in their uniforms and arriving with big smiles and a positive

attitude. They have settled quickly into their new classes, worked hard, and already
started enjoying new routines and learning opportunities.

I’ve been so impressed with how confidently the children have returned — showing
curiosity, kindness, and a real readiness to learn. Our staff have been equally thrilled

with how well the first week has gone, and we’re all looking forward to the exciting term
ahead.

Have a great weekend!
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Yearly Attendance



Congratulations to all the children that have been in school every
day and on time since the beginning of term.

And remember children #BeInSchoolOnTimeEveryday!
#100%attendance

Reminder that Classroom Doors open at 8.40am and shut
promptly at 8.50am ready to start the days learning. 

So please can we ask that you make sure your child is in class
ready to learn by 8.50am
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https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/beinschoolontimeeveryday?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVKI8jEU8MsjQiKogB3d_Xd0f6saSqZQnnFeFPWlLuk0nBLj2Nmd313HFB0o17cCEFJwCP25nEXctOXgiClKHvQoF2t8b-FnBjnWn6W9fjmmUagR4sG-AC7ubTvtsqkM1nixG3v3VwRXF9KfwAqN8D6X3xqe7R2CDgrvdsSrXe2OT3YFf-Z9D8NzHFVnzJYews&__tn__=*NK-R
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Well Done to all of the children that were awarded Meadows Values
Star of the Week this week! 

Keep up the good work! 



All the children worked really hard this week to show that they are Respect Rupert's and
the following children have been fantastic and were invited to 

Mrs Cunliffe's Hot Chocolate Reward:
Nursery: Musa

Year RO: Ava-Rae Year RP: Rylee
Year 1O: Aria Year 1P: Maia

Year 2O: Ronnie Year 2P: Lena
Year 3O: Jayden-James Year 3P: Tommy

Year 4O: Teddie Year 4P: Henry
Year 5O: Mania Year 5P: Layla
Year 6O: Quinn Year 6P: Ryley
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Head Teacher's Respectful Rupert Winners

A N N U A L  T R I P  C O N T R I B U T I O N

We have shared with classes our planned trips for this school year
which we are very excited about.

Please can we ask for the £15 annual trip contribution to be paid
on Arbor, and for parents to complete the trip consent form for

the year.

Nursery - https://forms.office.com/e/mG0keuGPG1
Reception - https://forms.office.com/e/H45irTrDJk

Year 1 - https://forms.office.com/e/5KCu6nR92i
Year 2 - https://forms.office.com/e/YEYPXbGDgz
Year 3 - https://forms.office.com/e/sPn1Y0kz3B
Year 4 - https://forms.office.com/e/pWa0yixiJg

Year 5 - https://forms.office.com/e/uamhUqhjZr
Year 6 - https://forms.office.com/e/f TtdWtCi6r



NOT ICEBOARD

Please can we remind you again that when parking outside of
school and on the Community Car Park that you park safely,
responsibly and do not block residents driveways or double

park and please be polite to local residents.
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